
Physics @ Work—Year 10—19 September 2023 

Thanks to the wonderful science department, 60 Year 10 students were able to experience 
an insightful and informative day at the Cavendish Laboratory, University of Cambridge. 
Not only did we experience a flavour of lectures, we also got to learn about various         
academic research such as advancements in Artificial Intelligence and other practical 
demonstrations. These left us amazed wanting to know more! Overall we had a great day 
and I hope we could have such an opportunity again. 
Naayaab, 10A 


